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Serving the People of Rutland, Oakham and Hubbardston�

September 22, 2019�

258 Main St. Rutland, Massachusetts   � W������: stpatricksrutland.org�

St. Patrick Parish�

P����� C	
�	�:  9 P��������	�� R�.  �

508�886�4984      FAX 508 886�2897�

Rev. James Boland, Pastor�

R	���	
-	: 508�886�4309    290 Main St. Rutland�

E�M��1: FrJim@stpatricksrutland.org�

Deacon Pierre Gemme: �

E�M��1: pgemme@stpatricksrutland.org�

Deacon Brian Stidsen: E�M��1: bstidsen@aol.com�

�

�

Mrs. Denise A. Skrocki, Office Manager�

Office Hours: 9:00 �2:00  Monday�Thursday  Closed Friday�

E�M��1: das@stpatricksrutland.org�

                Directors of Religious Education:�

Christine Mulry, Grades 1�5  508 886�2010  �

E�M��1: Chris@stpatricksrutland.org�

Jean Urbanowski, Grades 6�11  508 886�2010  �

E�M��1: Jean@stpatricksrutland.org�

�

�

Diocese of Worcester �

Office of Healing & Prevention �

Victim Services Coordinator�

Judith Audette, LICSW 508�726�2880 �

49 Elm Street Worcester, MA 01609�

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATION�

�

Saturday (Vigil)� 5:00 p.m.�

Sunday         � 8:00 a.m.  �

                                        10:30 a.m.�

     (No Mass on 10/13)    5:00 p.m. �

W		N��O M����

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday at 8:00 �.�.�

B�P����:  Parents are asked to call the Parish Office 

to arrange for instructions and Baptismal date.�

M������	:  Couples planning marriage should �

contact the Pastor at least one year in advance. �

Participation in a Marriage Preparation Program is �

expected.�

�

R	-�
-�1�����
:  Saturday at 4:00 p.m. or anytime                                    

by appointment.�

H��	 Q H��P���1 V��������
:  Please notify us if 

you know of someone who would like to receive                        

Holy Communion, the Sacrament of the Sick, and/or 

a visit.�

N	R P�������
	��:  Welcome! We hope that you 

will become an active part of our parish family. Please 

introduce yourselves after Mass or stop by the  Parish 

Center to register.�

�

P����� R��	�
� L
��:  Call with your requests.�

    508� 886�2206   Paula Stidsen or PaulaStidsen@gmail.com�

    508� 886�4724   Jackie O’Brien�

PROTECTING OUR YOUTH AND CHILDREN�

If you or someone you know has been sexually abused by a 

priest, religious or lay person working for the Church, and 

you want to share feelings of hurt or betrayal, call Judith 

Audette, Victim Services Coordinator, Office of Healing and 

Prevention, 508�929�4363 (direct, confidential line).�

Handicap accessibility by the elevator entrance on the left driveway side of the Church building.�

 

 

   Dear Lord, 

Open our hearts to realize we are blessed  

and called to share our gifts with others. 

 

Help us to be good stewards of the gifts      

entrusted to us,  to share our time,  

our talent and our treasure to connect,  

serve and impact the world.   Amen. 



S�. P����	
’� P����
� R������, MA�

Papal Tweet�

God waits for us: He doesn't get tired, He 

doesn't lose heart. Because it is each one of 

us who is that child embraced again, that 

coin found again, that sheep caressed and 

put back on His shoulders (Luke 15:1�32).�

W������ M�		�

M�����, T
����� 
 W�������� �� 8:00 �.�.�

*  P����� �� 	�
���  �

Mark Your Calendars 

�

September 29th:  Confirmation Retreat 2�8 p.m.,                 

Assumption College�

September 29th:  Fill the Pantry Golf Scramble, 

Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus�

12:00 noon at Holden Hills Country Club�

5:30 p.m. Dinner�$30.00�

October 5th:  Fall Festival 11 a.m.�4 p.m.  �

                        (Rain date 10/6)�

October 6th:  Monthly Rosary�

After the 10:30 a.m.�Sunday Mass�

October 21st:  Adoration & Benediction�

8:30 a.m. � 6:00 p.m.  Please sign up �

November 23rd:  Turkey Social, 5:00 p.m.

�      Parish Center Hall�

�

       W����� S�	�
��� �

Sunday �

September 22�

�

Monday�

September 23�

7:00 p.m. Finance Committee�

Rectory�

Tuesday�

September 24�

8:30 a.m. Scr ipture Study & Faith 

Sharing�Church Hall�

�

5:30 p.m. Dismas Farm Dinner , 

Group B�Team 2�

�

6:00 p.m. Fall Festival Meeting�

Parish Center Classroom�

�

6:30 p.m.  Golf�Fill the Pantry 

Meeting. Parish Center Classroom�

�

7:00 p.m. The W ild Goose:  

Discovering a Deeper Relationship 

with Holy Spirit, Parish Center Hall�

Wednesday�

September 25�

6:00 p.m.  Visitation Committee 

Meeting�Parish Center Classroom�

Open to all Volunteers�

Thursday�

September 26�

�

Friday�

September 27�

�

Saturday�

September 28�

�

Saturday, September 21:  �

�

5:00 p.m.  Pamela Kozminski�

� Requested by the Family�

   �

Sunday,  September 22:  �

�

8:00 a.m.    All Souls in Purgatory�

�

10:30 a.m.  All Souls in Purgatory�

�

5:00 p.m.    All Souls in Purgatory�

  � �

Monday, September 23:  �

�

8:00 a.m.  Basilio Hernandez, 1st Anniversary�

� Requested by the Gil Family�

�

Tuesday,  September 24:  �

�

8:00 a.m.  Por fir ia Hernandez, 5th Anniversary�

� Requested by the Gil Family�

    �

Wednesday,  September 25:  �

�

8:00 a.m.  Winston Tavares, 1 Month Anniversary�

� Requested by the Gil Family�

�

Saturday, September 28:  �

�

5:00 p.m.  Olga Jerysz�

� Requested by the Mekelski Family�

   �

Sunday,  September 29:  �

�

8:00 a.m.   �

�

10:30 a.m. Larry Moore, 15th Anniversary and�

�      Joseph & Frances Ferranti, 50th Anniversary�

� � Requested by wife & daughter, Yolanda�

�

5:00 p.m.  *CCD Teachers and Coordinators�

September 15, 2019 Weekly Collection�

�

    Higher Utility and Energy Costs    $       20.00�

    Electronic Giving�� �      $     660.00�

    Weekly Offering�                       �     $  3,835.00 �

                                                             $  4,515.00�

  �

Th��� y�	 f�� y��� 
���ro�i��!�

Please see the       

bulletin insert to 

learn more about the    

Legacy of Hope.�



25�� S��	
� �� O�	��
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�

Dear Friends,�

� I’ll return to the series about the Sacraments, Prayer, and Fasting as our way of moving away from 

the effects of sin next week. This week, I wish to send along a brief reminder of something I wrote earlier 

this month. �

� As you have seen, a parishioner has graciously donated books by Bishop Robert Barron addressing 

the Scandals that have been in the news recently. If you haven’t taken a copy, please grab one on your 

way out of Mass at the doors of the Church. On the weekend of September 1, I offered to answer any 

questions regarding the ongoing scandals in the Church. This weekend following each Mass, I will do just 

that � going downstairs to the Church Hall under our feet and doing my best to answer any questions you 

have. What I said a few weeks ago stills stands:�

My friends, I often struggle back and forth of how to tackle this issue with you. 

This is not because of a reluctance to address it head on, but mainly because I 

want to you to live in the Hope of Christ Himself, rather than the despair which 

is the fruit of the enemy. No matter how great the suffering, injustice, or despair 

we witness, God can always bring good about from it as he did in the                          

Resurrection. Also, the sins of men do not invalidate the Teaching of the Second 

Person of the Holy Trinity Jesus Christ. Even Jesus Christ had Judas Iscariot 

among his company who betrays him.* �

Once more, know each and every day, you are all in my prayers. Please continue your own prayers 

for our Church, for our diocese, and for one another. �

God Bless,  �

      Fr. Jim     

*� For more information on the book, please follow this link: https://wordonfireshow.com/wp�content/uploads/2019/05/Letter�Sexual�Abuse�FAQ.pdf or 

you can go to this one as well: https://www.sufferingchurchbook.com/�

Healing a Spouse’s Grieving Heart�

And Finding Your Way�

�

1:00�2:30 p.m., Saturday, September 28, 2019�

Holden Senior Center, 1130 Main Street, Holden MA�

�

The seminar will assist participants in their recovery following 

loss The staff at Miles Funeral Home is pleased to sponsor this 

free seminar in their  bereavement ser ies, Sharing Hope.  �

�

�

�

�

The Wild Goose provides a simple                     

invitation into a more profound, life�giving 

relationship with the Holy Spirit.   This re-

lationship is marked by the love of God, 

which breathes life into our hearts.  The 

Spirit desires relationship with us that will 

take us on the greatest adventure: a journey 

to the very heart of God.  The Holy Spirit 

brings light out of darkness, freedom out of 

bondage & life out of death.  Come and see!�

Sign�up at the Church entrances.  �

September 17, 24, October 1, 8, 15, 29�

7:00 p.m. Parish Center Hall�

Visitation Ministry�

Reaching our Family and Friends in need: at                 

St Patrick’s�

Do you know someone who is unable to attend Mass because of 

illness or inability to get to church? Do you know of someone 

who is in a hospital, nursing home, assisted living facility or 

home�bound? We are more than happy to bring the love of our 

parish to them!�

If you know of anyone in these circumstances, please inform the 

parish office by calling 508 886�4984 or contact Chris Aufiero at 

aufiero21@charter.net or Deacon Pierre Gemme at 

pgg@stpatricksrutland.org and a member of our Visitation Minis-

try will pay them a visit and/or bring them Holy Communion.��

The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick is also available as 

needed.��

�

 St. Patrick’s Cookbook 

 

Recipe Submission is now closed. 

We have received over 200 recipes,                  

representing 87 contributors!  

Thank you to all who shared their family 

favorites.   

Details on the Cookbook will be coming 

soon.                           God bless you! 



                         “It's More than a Tootsie Roll” 

 

                  This weekend after Masses you will see   

              St. Patrick's Knights of Columbus members in yellow 

vests that read “Helping People with Intellectual Disabilities” 

When these Knights are holding their bright cans and collecting 

donations around town, they are helping to recognize the dignity 

of every person. 

 For every donation, each donor is offered a piece of             

candy by the Knight present, most commonly a Tootsie Roll.               

Because of these little gifts of appreciation, the “Campaign for 

People with Intellectual Disabilities” has frequently been referred 

to as the “Tootsie Roll Drive.” It is a popular and successful 

fundraiser conducted by the Knights of Columbus. 

 This campaign and many others like it resulted                          

in donations of 185 million dollars in donations and                                      

75 million volunteer man hours in the fiscal year 2018.  

 Please support this fun and worthy drive.. 

Rutland Food Pantry:  Distributions 

 

September 

    Saturday, September 28, 2019    9:00 - 11:00 AM 

 

October 

   Thursday, October 10, 2019   6:00 - 7:30 PM 

   Saturday, October 26, 2019    9:00 - 11:00 AM 

Mount Wachusett Hike With the Knights…�

            September 28 starting at 8:00 a.m.�

For more information call or text:�

�

Tom Allen 508�277�9235 �

or Bryce Hunt 774�502�5266�


